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Hello Parents and Participants! 

Welcome to Hapkido! We are excited to have you in the program! Here are a few reminders to ensure that the 
program has success. Please note, that the Legacy Center has partnered with Intermountain Hapkido to bring this 
fun and educational program to our community. If you have questions that are not addressed in this welcome note, 
please contact Axell at axellrodriguez2272@gmail.com or visit with an instructor before or after class. 
 
Legacy Center Payment Process: 
Payments are due by the 20th of the current month for the following month.  For current students, a BALANCE is 
created and must be paid on-line between the 1st and 20th to secure a spot for the next month.  It is your 
responsibility to secure the participant’s spot. Please create an account on-line or register at the Legacy Registration 
Office during normal business hours. Attached is an informational sheet on how to set up an account.  With our on-
line payment system, this should be fairly simple. (https://lehilegacycenter.activityreg.com/login_t2.wcs)  
*Please note, if payments are not made before the 20th of each month, the participant will be unenrolled from the 
program, and their spot will open to new students.  
 
Drop off and Pick up for participants 7yrs and younger: 
Children seven years and younger need to be brought into and picked up from the classroom.  Please help us make 
Hapkido a safe environment for your child by following this policy.  Please be courteous to our instructors by not 
dropping your child off any earlier than 5 minutes before class and picking up on time.  Also, please have them use the 
restroom before they come to class.  
 
Drop off and Pick up for participants 8yrs and older: 
We have been experiencing a bit of a traffic jam in our main parking lot and are asking for your help to resolve it. As 
some of our larger programs are starting and ending, we have parents waiting in the circle drop off area. The line gets 
so long that patrons parked in parking stalls are not able to pull out of their parking spots due to being blocked in. We 
ask that instead of waiting in the line or in the circle that you either park your car and walk up to meet your child or 
park in the stall until you see your child come out of the building and then pull up so they can get in your vehicle. We 
appreciate your help in keeping our parking lot safe, being respectful of other patrons parked in the parking lot, and 
help picking up and dropping off to be more efficient. 

 No Class Dates:  
*See flyer for details  
 
Thank you!  
Lehi Legacy Center Program Department  
Charlee Linford  
clinford@lehi-ut.gov  
 
Axell Rodriguez  
axellrodriguez2272@gmail.com 

Hapkido Program (Hosted by the Legacy Center) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Login here!  
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